COVID-19 (Coronavirus) Response

A message to our members.

We would like to let all members know Dallas U.P. Employees One Credit Union is closely monitoring the current situation regarding the coronavirus (COVID-19). The health and safety of our members, employees, and communities are of utmost importance to us. Therefore, in an effort to protect everyone, we are joining the efforts to socially distance. As a result, we have made the decision to close our office to the public effective starting Monday, March 23. We are able to serve our members by telephone (214) 371-5611 and email cu1953@dupecu.org. When calling in, please be prepared to be asked personal questions so we can safely identify and serve you. 

We will re-open the office once it is deemed safe.

As always, the health, safety, and well-being of our members, employees, and communities are of paramount concern. We continue to monitor this quickly evolving situation and are here to assist you in any way possible. 

Look for our latest updates on dupecu.org, as we keep you updated on how Dallas U.P. Employees Credit Union is responding to the evolving Coronavirus / COVID-19 situation. You can also learn more about how to keep you and your family safe at the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention website.


Sincerely,

Ginger Boldin, President/CEO

Dallas U.P. Employees Credit Union Board of Directors
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